
Sado (Japanese Tea Ceremony) Demonstration, Workshop  

 

Sado (Japanese Tea Ceremony) demonstration and workshop was held on Thursday the 5th of 

September at the Embassy of Japan, in associate with Wellington Omotesenke Sado Club. 

11 students from Onslow College and 31 people from the public enjoyed learning the Japanese way 

of tea ceremony. After the demonstration, all participants made their own tea and tasted beautiful 

Japanese tea.  

We would like thank the Wellington Omotesenke Sado Club for their wonderful performance. 

If you are interested in learning Sado(Japanese tea ceremony), please contact Masae (Wellington 

Omotesenke Sado Club) at masaeito@gmail.com 
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